
TTC Employee in His 70s Recovering After Job Injury

Description

An incident that occurred on a Sunday morning in Toronto’s east-end rail yard left a TTC (Toronto
Transit Commission) worker in his seventies seriously injured. However, there is a positive
development: the worker has been released from the hospital and is now recuperating at home,
according to official statements from the TTC.

The Incident

The accident took place around 8:40 a.m. at Greenwood Yard, located near Greenwood and Felstead
avenues. Responding to an emergency call, Toronto police officers discovered the unfortunate scene.
A subway car had rolled back, pinning the employee against another object.

Toronto Fire Services intervened swiftly, managing to extricate the worker from his precarious
situation. Paramedics then transported him to a trauma center for urgent medical care. CTV News
Toronto reported that the injured worker is in his seventies.

Immediate Responses and Recovery

Following the accident, TTC’s media relations team took to Twitter to update the public about the
employee’s condition. Their tweet read:

“We are thankful the #TTC employee injured at Greenwood Yard this morning has been released from
hospital and is resting at home. We wish them a full and speedy recovery. We are cooperating with the
Ministry of Labour as they continue to investigate this incident.”

Such immediate communication underscores the TTC’s commitment to transparency and employee
welfare. The worker’s current state is stable, though he is awaiting further test results, as reported by
Marvin Alfred, President of the Amalgamated Transit Union (ATU) Local 113. Alfred personally visited
the injured employee, further showcasing the union’s solidarity and support for its members.

Investigation and Safety Protocols

In response to the incident, a thorough investigation is underway. Representatives from ATU Local
113, including a health and safety representative and a Joint Health and Safety Committee (JHSC)
union representative, are collaborating closely with Toronto police and the Ontario Ministry of Labour.
Their goal is to determine the root cause of the accident and implement measures to prevent such
occurrences in the future.

The TTC has assured full cooperation with the Ministry of Labour’s investigation. This proactive stance
is crucial in maintaining a safe working environment for all employees and upholding public trust.
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Broader Implications

Accidents like these highlight the inherent risks faced by transit workers daily. Despite stringent safety
protocols, the dynamic and often hazardous nature of their work environments can lead to unexpected
incidents. This situation brings to the forefront the importance of continuous improvement in safety
standards and training for employees.

Conclusion

The TTC worker’s recovery is a testament to the quick and efficient response of emergency services
and the supportive network within the TTC and ATU Local 113. As investigations continue, there is
hope that the findings will contribute to enhanced safety measures, ensuring the well-being of all transit
workers.

In closing, while this incident was unfortunate, the recovery and ongoing investigation serve as a
reminder of the resilience and dedication of those working behind the scenes to keep the city moving
safely and efficiently.
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